
I support SB 282, which supports renters during the Covid recovery. ROSE provides affordable housing for low-income residents of 
outer southeast Portland. We also work with individuals and community organizations that work with renters. Many of these 
households are struggling with their health and their finances. The measures proposed in SB 282 will help households get through 
the crisis. The last thing we need is thousands of additional people thrown out of their homes during a public health crisis. 


